
From: 

Mohamad Al Marastani 

3418 S. Dogwood Ave. 

Broken Arrow, OK, 74012 

918-361-7041 

malmerstani@gmail.com 

Date 05/09/2017 

I write to you today to recommend Criston Slaughter for the English teaching abroad position with 
your organization. 

I have known Cris for the better part of six years and he has always been a great friend and class 
mate to me. Cris is well spoken in a variety of different languages. I have heard him speak a variety 
of languages including French, Portuguese, Russian, Spanish, Japanese, and he even began learning 
Arabic when I first met him. 

Aside from the variety of languages he speaks, Cris is very personable and has excellent 
communication skills. He has the ability to spark a conversation with anyone and is capable of 
getting his point across, to someone who knows little to no English, with no miscommunication. 

I believe Cris would be very beneficial to your organization, given his personality, communication 
skills, and multilingualism. I hope that you find this letter informative and assist you with the 
selection process for this position. 

Sincerely, 

-Mohamad Al Marastani 


